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Reception for International PhD Students

Dr. Nina Fenn, Dr. Daniel Müller

When	 Tuesday, 19 November 2019, starting at 18:00
Where 	 Campus AR, Building HB, Room AR-HB 0204
	 Hölderlinstr. 35, 57076 Siegen
Organisers 	 Welcome Center at the International Office, House of Young Talents
Language 	 English
Intended for 	 International doctoral researchers and their supervisors

The annual reception for international PhD students and their supervisors, supported by 
a grant from the German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) with funds from the Federal  
Foreign Office (AA), takes place for the fourth year running. The meeting is intended as an  
informal get-together across all faculties, departments, seminars, institutes and chairs, to 
help everyone, newly arrived or not, to enlarge their network at the university.

A representative of the newly constituted University rectorate will open the reception with 
a short address. After that Dr. Nina Fenn, head of the Welcome Center at the International 
Office, and Dr. Daniel Müller, head of the House of Young Talents, will present services and 
field questions regarding support for international researchers. After these short interactive 
remarks, the buffet area will be open for the actual get-together. We’re looking forward to 
meeting you!

Note that the reception is immediately preceded by a workshop (in the same room) introdu-
cing newcomers to the German academic system, so it might make sense to combine both 
events.

How to register
If interested, please register as soon as possible by sending a registration e-mail to

registration-hyt@uni-siegen.de


